
BATS 
 

 
Bats have a reputation as being spooky 
or even fearsome, but they are actually 

some of the most 
beneficial      

animals to people. 
And right now, bats need our help. 

 
 

 
 

 

Come learn about the amazing, 
insect-eating, acrobatic bats in your 
backyard…and what you can do      
 

to keep them around!  Then,  
help us build homes for NJ bats   
 

in a workshop led by local Eagle  
 

Scout candidate Mitchell Fechter. 
 
When:   Sat., June 16th from 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Where:  VFW Post pavilion  
    9 Fisher Place, Yardville, NJ (See MAP) 
RSVP:  Mitchell: mitchfechter@verizon.net  
    or (609)581-9373 
 
This program is FREE, but space is limited. 

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=Fisher+Place+and+Oak+Lane,+Yardville,+nj&hl=en&sll=40.181574,-74.67831&sspn=0.003451,0.008637&t=h&hnear=Fisher+Pl+%26+Oak+Ln,+Hamilton+Township,+Mercer,+New+Jersey+08620&z=17�
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